
 

 

Dear Classmates,                                                                                                              February, 2020 

Perhaps by now you have received a letter from Phil Lovejoy inviting you to the newly 
established Crimson Society reunion this May? May 27 and 28 and a Radcliffe series of events 
on the 29th. The 27th includes the Class Day exercises with a speaker selected by the seniors. As 
of today they have not announced who it will be, but usually an interesting person. Of course 
there’s commencement on the 28th with the HAA meeting in the afternoon. Marty Baron, Editor 
of The Washington Post, is speaking. Lots of fun. Hope you can join me there, but you have to 
let Phil know by returning the form included with his letter. 

 

In Memoriam 

Class Name Date Place Spouse Address 

65 Reed Ellis 1/9/2020 Cedar Grove, 
NJ 

Nancy Herron 10 Brown Ridge. Cedar 
Grove, CT 07009 

66 Robert Cerza 12/18/2019 Liberty, MO Mary Cerza 3104 NE 68th Terr.        
Kansas City, MO 64119 

66 T. Burke Leahey 1/21/2020 Duxbury, MA Barbara B. 
Leahey 

10 Ocean Woods Dr. 
Duxbury 02332 

67 William Groff 12/25/2020 Peterboro, NH Susan Groff PO Box 3006,    
Peterborough, 03458 

 

Allow me to publisize your news: tblack@post.Harvard.edu, 

Tom Black 

Co-class secretary 

 

mailto:tblack@post.Harvard.edu
http://1966.classes.harvard.edu/e.html?u=absolute_url_without_end_slash&t=4695-614469


    

 

    

Stay safe; best wishes; send news to tblack@post.Harvard.edu. 

Tom Black 

 


